Dear colleagues,

The Public Administration and Constitutional Affairs Committee has launched the second phase of its major constitution inquiry (a report on phase one, <u>EVEL</u>, is forthcoming), looking at the way in which the different governments, parliaments and civil servants in the United Kingdom work with one another.

This strand of our inquiry will look at how inter-institutional relations have developed since the advent of devolution and assess what changes are required for the future.

Terms of reference

We invite submissions on the following questions:

Inter-Governmental Relations

- What are the current inter-governmental arrangements? How have they developed since 1999?
- What kind of relationships between key players already exist? How do they function? Do they work well? How can they be improved?
- How effectively has the existing intergovernmental machinery worked?
- What reforms are required in the field of intergovernmental relations?
- Should intergovernmental relations have a statutory underpinning?

Inter-Parliamentary Relations

- What are the current inter-parliamentary arrangements? How have they developed since 1999?
- How could the different legislatures cooperate with one another in a more effective manner?
- What kind of relationships between key players already exist? How do they function? Do they work well? How can they be improved?
- What are the arguments for and against stronger inter-parliamentary relations?
- How best could any reform of inter-parliamentary relations fit within the evolving devolution settlements?

The Civil Service

- How effectively has the Civil Service adapted to devolution?
- How appropriate is the existence of a single Civil Service still appropriate in the light of the evolving devolution settlements?
- How should Civil Servants in Great Britain and Northern Ireland cooperate with one another, post-devolution?
- What reform of the Civil Service is required to reflect the realities of a post-devolution United Kingdom?

Deadline for written evidence

The deadline for submissions is **Monday 29**th **February 2016**. Our first evidence session was in Cardiff, with further evidence sessions taking place in the New Year.

Where to submit evidence

Written submissions should be submitted via the <u>Inter-Institutional Relations in the UK</u> inquiry page, where further guidance and information can also be found.

Dr Adam Evans, Committee Specialist, Public Administration and Constitutional Affairs Select Committee (PACAC)

Tel: 0207 219 6923 Email: evansab@parliament.uk

Twitter: @CommonsPACAC

UK Parliament Disclaimer: This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.